
Dear Parents,

OUR 5th GRADE JOURNEY begins!

I’d like to welcome you and your child to the start of the new school year. We are 

going to have a busy and productive 5th Grade, filled with exciting learning 

activities, social events, and so much more.

COMMUNICATION is very important for a successful year! Throughout the 

year, I will keep you informed of our classroom plans, your child’s progress, and 

the learning activities that we do. These are the main ways I use to communicate 

with parents:

 1. Class Dojo – Announcements, class activities, and parent messaging. If you 

haven’t, please log in to Dojo and join us: https://shorturl.at/jpBPR

 2. Class Website (www.ourclass.us) – Curriculum information, parent 

resources, student expectations, and Gradebook are on our class website. 

Activities, Art, STEM pictures will also be shared with parents and to keep our 

precious memories of the 5th grade year.

 3. Weekly Learning Schedule - Sent home at beginning of each week 

showing the skills and activities we will be working on in class each subject, due 

dates for projects, and class events. The Learning Schedule is also available on our 

class website for you to view.

 4. Class Newsletter – Published at the end of each month to share with 

parents the activities we did during the month and upcoming events.

 We are going to have a great Journey!

  Thank you for your support.

  Toan Pham, 5th Grade 

Welcome

Please save the date and join us for Rio Calaveras’ Back to 
School Night beginning with a Parent Meeting at 5:30pm 
and attend ONE of our Class presentations afterward.

5:30 – Informational Parent Meeting in cafeteria
6:00 – Class Presentation Session 1 OR
6:30 – Class Presentation Session 2

August 10, 2023 – 5:30-7pm
Back to School Night
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